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September 2009 Newsletter

2009 Board meetings

The remaining Chestnut on the Green Phase I Homeowners Association 2009 meeting schedule is as follows:

09/28/2009 – General Meeting

11/30/2009 – Annual and Budget Meeting

All meetings take place at the Indian Head Park village hall at 201 Acacia Drive and begin promptly at 7PM.  Hope to see you there!
Building Maintenance Update

Annual wood replacement issues will be addressed throughout the property this month.  If you recall from last year, the Association has switched to a different trim which is a high quality Free Foam PVC product that is very low maintenance and carries a lifetime warranty.  Based on the ability to limit expenditures this year, reserves will not be used for this project and the money will be taken from operations.
Auto Payment of Assessments 

The Association now has around 20% of owners paying their monthly assessments via auto payment.  We would like to continue to see this number rise.  Please contact the management office for the proper form to process.

Architectural Variance Requests
Please remember that the submission of an architectural change form with an attached drawing is required prior to any changes affecting the exterior of your unit and common elements.  Common requests include: satellite dishes, radon mitigation systems, and landscaping additions. The only exceptions are satellite dishes mounted on the decks and flowers in the mulch beds; EVERYTHING else needs prior Board approval.  Thanks for your cooperation.  

Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.
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